
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

  

CIRCULAR NO. 051/RIAS/ 2023-24                                                       DATE:- 07-08-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

Parent-Teacher Meeting is a medium to provide an opportunity to connect and bond for the 

benefit of the children. 

Keeping the same in view, this is to inform you that Parent-Teacher Meeting is scheduled on 

Saturday, August 26th 2023. The time slot allotted for your ward will be intimated by the 

teacher in your ward’s School Diary a week before the PTM. 

We look forward to an interactive and meaningful session. 

We are also delighted to announce ‘Onam Dress-up Competition’ on the occasion of Onam 

on August 26th for all the mothers. Please come dressed up in the traditional costume for 

Onam and speak a few lines about the prominence of the festival. Please find below the 

details of the competition: 

Venue: Atrium 

Timings: 10:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon 

Kindly click the below link to register for the competition: 

https://forms.gle/2zYXSaYPm3EASgvq5 

 

For further details regarding the competition, please email to the following email ID:  

mini.regin@ryaninternationalacademy.org 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

https://forms.gle/2zYXSaYPm3EASgvq5

